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The regular EuroGeographics General Assembly is being held via online communication platforms on 6-8
October 2020 due to the Covid-19 pandemic and constant travel restrictions and continuous measures of
social exclusion. First webinar of this year’s EuroGeographics General Assembly was held on 6 October
2020 on which participated Mr. Zeljko Obradovic, Director and Mr. Denis Tabucic, Assistant Director.

The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs was supposed to be the host of the
EuroGeographics general Assembly 2020 in Sarajevo according to the original plan, but due to objective
circumstances, the event was postponed to 16-18 May 2021.



The most important topics of the EuroGeographics General Assembly 2020 were:

1. The Management Board Report to the General Assembly
2. The EuroGeographics Strategy 2020-2023
3. The Operative Plan for 2021
4. The Budget and subscriptions for 2021
5. The election of Management Board members
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